November 11, 2019

THE LAKE TOWNSHIP REGULAR MEETING WAS HELD ON MONDAY,
November 11, 2019 IN THE TOWNSHIP BUILDING.

PRESENT: Supervisors Elder, Gander, Fairlamb along with Secretary
Deanna Yarnell and guest Jonathan Schiestle

Supervisor Elder called the meeting to order at 8:00 p.m. No public
comment.

*MINUTES TO THE OCTOBER REGULAR MEETING WHERE READ AND
APPROVED BY A MOTION FROM FAIRLAMB AND A 2ND BY GANDER.

Secretary Report:

The State Liquid Fuel 2017 and 2018 Audits have been completed wil
no findings. |

The new 2019 Gannet and Fleming contract for Storm Water
Management Engineer was reviewed. The Supervisors had a brief
discussion about it, there are no new changes to billing and services.

ROADMASTER Report:
Roads have been graded, but are in need of more work.

The Supervisors had a discussion about current road conditions and
the upcoming road projects. Current Tar and Chip program is not
showing the benefit wanted. Black top is very expensive and unless
the deteriorating road base is addressed Black Top will not hold up

either.



Limestone needs to be hauled. Gregg Ebbert and Mowris Tree Servii
still need contacted.

*Jon Gander motioned to approve the proposed 2020 General and
Liquid Fuel budget. Fairlamb 2"

Treasurer Report:
General Checking: 41,746.59

State Fund Checking: 45,783.62

Bills where approved and paid

Meeting Adjourned at 10:30pm

Deanna L Yarnell



